
 

 

 
Dear Parent/Carer, 
 
We have introduced a new assessment system called Tapestry which allows you to view 
your child's learning online.  
 
It is important that you read the following:  
 
• I understand that my child may appear in other children's learning journeys that other 
parents will be able to see when they are viewing their own children. 
 
• I understand that the system will not be used as a daily report of what my child is 
doing at school (i.e. what they ate for lunch etc.) 
 
• Login details are for parents and should not be shared with other members of the 
family or with friends. 
 
• Evidence of your child must not be uploaded to social media. 
 
• The parent uploads will be reviewed by the teachers before it is uploaded to the 
child's learning journey. 
 
• At the end of Reception academic year your child’s profile will be deleted.  
 
 
 
Please indicate your consent below for the Tapestry Assessment System: 
 
• I would like to have access to my child's learning journey online:     Yes                 No 
 
• I understand that my child may appear in other children's learning journeys that other 
parents can view:     Yes                  
 
• Child’s name:  _______________________________________________________ 
 
• Class:   Tiger class – Reception 
 
• Full name of parent / carer: ____________________________________________ 
 
• Signature: ________________________________________________________ 
 
• Date:  ________________________________________________________ 


